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Poland thanks the State of Libya for presentation of the third national report within the UPR process. 
Poland would  like to recommends to Libya to: 
· accede to and fully align its national legislation with the Rome Statute of the International Criminal Court.
· investigate all reports on human rights violations committed against Libyans as well as refugees and migrants, that include , but not limited to, enforced disappearance; arbitrary detention; torture and ill-treatment; unlawful killing; forced displacement; attacks against civilians and civilian objects and cases of sexual violence and abuses against women and girls and bring the perpetrators to justice.
We acknowledge Libyan government’s engagement in co-operation on human rights with relevant UN bodies, despite the ongoing conflict and extremely difficult circumstances it causes. 
Poland urge all actors to undertake steps that will finally result in finding a viable political solution to the current situation in Libya and stopping violence, death, mass displacement and humanitarian crisis. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I thank you.
